
      

 
 

21st February 2018 

 

Dear Pupils, 

 

Thursday 1st March is World Book Day and to celebrate the day we will be having many 

activities in school.  

 

Here are a few: 

To start the day, join us for ‘Book with Breakfast,’ hosted by our PTFA with book readings, 

quizzes and a scrummy breakfast. Tickets now on sale. 

 

Bring in a prop from home that represents a story or a character. Eg. wand from Harry 

Potter, a red cloak for Little Red Riding Hood, a marmalade sandwich from Paddington. We 

will use such props as a stimulus for drama and writing throughout the day.  

 

Throughout the day we will ‘Drop Everything And Read’ as well as take part in many mini-

quizzes and Literary games. Bring in a book/comic/magazine/Top Trump cards from home to 

read. 

 

During breaktime/dinnertime on Thursday if you are spotted reading you will be rewarded 

with a raffle ticket. At assembly on Friday we will hold a raffle draw with a book as the 

prize; to be chosen from the Commission catalogue from our latest Book Fair. 

 

You are invited to take part in our hygge (cosy) afternoon when you can change into your 

comfy slippers and perhaps snuggle up under your favourite blanket or sleeping bag with 

a cuddly toy and listen to stories, talk about your favourite characters or read. Our 

fabulous PTFA will provide a hot chocolate for us to enjoy.  

    

Check out the following website for more fun; www.worldbookday.com 

 

I’m sure you will take part in these activities with your usual great enthusiasm and remember 

to bring to school a book, comic or magazine to read as well as your cosy essentials for our 

Hygge afternoon.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Mrs Pritchard 

 

http://www.worldbookday.com/

